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Residentials  

 
Year 3 – Laches Wood 22nd April – 24th April 

Year 5 – Conwy 4th June – 7th June 

Year 6 – London 10th -11th June  

We are in the process of finalising costs; these will be 

shared with families next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School 

Clubs 
 

Monday Clubs 

Fly High Club – Year 6  

Enrichment Club – KS2  

 

Wednesday Clubs 

Chess and Board Games  

Gardening  

Football  

Reading  

Art & DT  

Mindfulness  

 

Thursday Clubs 

Gymnastics  

Drama  

Basketball  

Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important to our 

school. 

Attendance and academic performance are strongly 

linked, so it is importance that all children are in class on 

time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our children 

don’t miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 95.81% which is heading 

in the right direction  

Remember we are striving for 100% 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Uniform  
 

Just a reminder that children are to 

wear the correct uniform and black 

shoes every day. If you are struggling 

with sourcing uniform please speak to 

Miss Dunn as we have had a number 

of items recently donated. 

 

Children are also reminded to wear 

the correct PE kit for PE lessons and 

after school sports clubs  

White T-shirt and Black 

shorts/leggings/tracksuit bottoms. 
 

 

Dental Survey  

 
On Monday 15th January all children who are 5 years old in 

Reception and Y1 will have their teeth checked – it is not to 

late to send in your permission slip on Monday morning if 

you would like your child to have their teeth checked. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Lunch - Year 1 & 2  

 
On Thursday 25th January parents/carers are invited to 

join their child for lunch. Free for the first parent/carer 

and £3 if you would like a second family member to join. 

Maria will be cooking her delicious chicken curry! 

 

11.45 am at the white hall door.  Additional adult places to 

be booked via ParentPay please.  

 

 

 

 


